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Rosetta Reporter  15th  October  2018 
Menu w/b  15th October  for P1-P7 

Lunches cost £2.60 per day. Please send the money in an envelope labelled with your 

child’s name. Money must received on Monday for the week —the correct amount is 

greatly appreciated! 

Monday  

Fish fingers/ pasta carbonara/ cheesy veggie pasta  

Creamed potato, peas, baked beans  

Vanilla sponge and custard  

Tuesday  

Savoury Chicken curry/ casserole, veggie curry  

Rice, potato, naan bread, carrots  

Banoffee pot or strawberry shortcake pot  

Wednesday  

Roast gammon/ quorn fillet, stuffing and gravy  

Broccoli and cauliflower, roast and mashed potato  

Frozen mousse  

Thursday  

Ham and cheese pizza/ cheesy baked potato/ beef chilli  

Salad, coleslaw, chips, mashed potato  

Rice pudding, stewed apple  

Friday  

Sausages/ veggie sausage with gravy/ tuna wrap  

Mashed potato, peas and sweetcorn  

Fresh fruit, strawberry milkshake  

Bread, fresh fruit, yoghurt, milk and water are available daily  

This week’s stars are: Sienna (P1M), Coby (P1B), Rebeka (P2S), Zach (P2/3), 

Havtain (P3) ,   Logan (P4M),  Tom (P4/5), Amelia (P5), Nurefsan (P7F) and  

Jenifer P7J)  - All P6 were stars in Delamont! 



Thank you to those of you who have completed the questionnaire which you can 

access through the school app. The  information received is very useful and will be 

used to help write the School Development Plan. The survey is anonymous, but if 

you would like to speak to me about any the questions, or comments you have 

made, please do so. If you have not yet responded., the link is available in  the News 

section of the school app, or go online at  https://sdp.wholeschool.ie/rosettaps/

questionnaire/76152c76-1624-48e3-a7d7-bb7a48fa64b2 The survey will close on Friday 

21st October.  

Dates for your diary: 

Wed 17th October: Friends of Rosetta (PTA) - staffroom –7.30pm 

Sun 21st Oct—Yogabellies ‘Room on the Broom’ theme 

W/b Mon 22nd Oct:  Parent Teacher Meetings. School finishes at 1.45pm all week for 

all P1-P7 pupils. The earlier finishing time is to enable interviews to begin at 2.00pm.  

Tues 23rd Oct:  Halloween Disco (P4-7 children) - Assembly Hall—7.00—8.30pm 

Thurs 25 Oct:  Harvest Service 

Mon 26 Oct  - Fri 2nd Nov: School closed for half term 

Sat 10th Nov: AQE1 

Thurs 6 Dec: Open Night 5.00—7.30pm 

Sat 8 Dec: Christmas Fair  - please tell anyone you think may be interested in taking a 

table– cost £15– contact school office 

Clubs  this week week:  

Monday—Tennis    Tuesday—none 

Wednesday—Senior Choir , Monkeynastix , NO GIRLS’ FOOTBALL 

 Thursday P4/5 Football   Friday  - Drama, football (P6 and P7) 

This year, we are able to offer Sacramental Preparation for First Confes-

sion, First Communion and Confirmation. We will be joining with St      

Bernard’s Primary school to celebrate the Sacraments in St Bernadette’s . 

If you would like more information, please speak to, or email Mrs Craw-

ford (tcrawford036@c2kni.net) 

YogaBelliesKidz (run by a Rosetta parent, Tara Thompson) is doing a 

Family Story Book Adventure yoga session based on ‘Room on the 

Broom’ . It will be in the Assembly Hall on Sunday 21st October from 

11.15—12noon. One adult and one child costs £8, additional family mem-

bers £2. All proceeds are in aid of Cancer Focus. Contact Tara on 

07786732889 or tara@yogabellies.co.uk to reserve your space.  

I had a meeting on Wednesday 10th October with Christopher Stalford, 

MLA and Paul King, Roads Service, about the traffic issues at school. There 

will be traffic surveys carried out and consideration given to a number of 

suggestions regarding traffic flow. However a major problem is drivers not 

observing parking regulations—NO-ONE SHOULD PARK ON THE ZIG-ZAG 

LINES AT ANY TIME, INCLUDING DROPPING OF CHILDREN; IT IS ILLEGAL 

TO PARK ON DOUBLE YELLOW LINES, OR CAUSE A TRAFFIC OBSTRUCTION. 

Roads Service are to ask traffic wardens to patrol the area, and I have 

been in contact with the community PSNI. Help keep our children safe by 

parking responsibly and observing the law.  

Friends of Rosetta (PTA) - meeting in the staffroom on Wednesday at 

7.30. The meeting is our annual AGM and to discuss arrangements for 

the forthcoming disco on Tuesday 23rd October. Please join us, if you 

can’t come on Wednesday can you help out at the disco? Please speak to 

Mrs Crawford or your child’s teacher.  

I received information regarding ‘community conversations’, that are to be held in the 

south Belfast/ Carryduff area regarding the availability of school places. All parents are 

invited to attend the meetings, but I am concerned that the invitation stresses parents 

from integrated and maintained schools in our area which are oversubscribed are espe-

cially welcome. The voice of Rosetta parents needs to be heard too! Information has gone 

out on the app, if you require a paper copy, please speak to Mrs Crawford.  

Our Harvest Service is on Thursday 25th October. Please support our 

local foodbank to help families in  need by sending in donations of 

dried and tinned food.  
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